
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Message from Professor Jann Gardner, Chief Executive 
(7 February 2025, 12.40pm) 
 
Following her first week as Chief Executive, Professor Jann Gardner has shared a 
video message to introduce herself and to outline some early priorities as she looks 
to get out and about to meet and hear from as many staff as possible in the coming 
weeks:  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  
have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 
   

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DNp9xWbsrYFY&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C35527962697443d6330e08dd4774bae4%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638745290393958518%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HKi8iYqp60sfjZH209k6G8hGqkSulIRm8gTVQvHDI8E%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

